GENERAL NOTICE

Use of Fake Documents
Bearing the SADC Logo

It has come to the attention of the SADC Secretariat that there are
some importers/exporters/manufacturers/clearing and forwarding
agents that are illegally using a document called “Certificate of
Ownership” bearing SADC logo and stamp in order to benefit from
SADC Preferential tariff arrangement and other benefits as provided in
Annex | to the SADC Protocol on Trade.

The SADC Secretariat wishes to inform the general public that there is
no any SADC document called or named as “certificate of ownership”
and therefore, the document is fake and illegal, and is being used for
fraudulent activities. We further wish to inform the general public that
the SADC logo is registered and protected trademark, hence using it
without prior authorization from the SADC Secretariat infringes
Intellectual Property Rights that we are enjoying.

We, therefore, urge the general public not to use or accept this
document called “certificate of ownership” which bears SADC logo.
For more information or advice, please contact the SADC Secretariat,
Gaborone, Botswana.

Email registry@sadc.int or telephone +267 395 1863
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